
Colorado Humanitarian Award

We are proud to announce that Dr. April Randle, an internal medicine specialist from Cortez was 
chosen as the recipient of the 2023 Colorado COPIC Humanitarian award. Dr. Randle is recognized 
for her commitment to making a difference in health care. The award was presented to Dr. Randle at 

the Annual Colorado Medical Society Meeting in September.

Dr. Randle has spent the last 15 years providing 
health care in rural Colorado. Her dedication and 
tireless efforts have made a lasting impact on the 
lives of those living in the rural areas of Dove Creek, 
Cortez and Naturita, CO.

After a successful and rewarding career, Dr. Randle 
most recently came out of retirement to become 
medical director of the Basin Clinic in Naturita, 
CO. She has graciously given of her time to travel 

from her home in Cortez, over an hour and a half 
one-way, to the clinic to meet with patients and 
agencies. 

Dr. Randle is a compassionate, dedicated, and 
selfless individual who is always willing to help. 
It is my pleasure to present the Annual COPIC 
Humanitarian Award to Dr. April Randle and on her 
behalf, donate the $10,000 to the Basin Clinic in 
honor of her recognition.
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To learn more about the COPIC Humanitarian Award or to nominate a physician, visit our website:

www.callcopic.com/about-copic/copic-humanitarian-award                                                                                                                         

 or email Laura Wadleigh at lwadleigh@copic.com.


